
From: Josh Mark <josh@aldermanmartin.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 4:14 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Matt Martin <matt@aldermanmartin.com>; Laura Reimers <laura@aldermanmartin.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Friends & Family 
 

 
Hi Steve,  
 
This message is to notify you that Laura Reimers and myself have accepted an invitation to new 
restaurant Parkside's Friends & Family pre-opening night this coming Sunday. Per the owner, "It's gratis 
as it's a Friend's & Family event in order to allow [the business] to practice service and get comfortable 
with a live in-person setting." 
 
Best, 
 
 
Joshua Mark (he/him/his)  
 
Director of Development and Infrastructure 
47th Ward Alderman Matt Martin 
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